
PARTNERSHIPS FOR

INCLUSION OF

NEURODIVERSITY

IN SCHOOLS
We are delighted to share our parent group

which is part of the Partnerships for Inclusion of

Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) project.

This group is a friendly place to come and meet

other parents in your school who also have

children with additional needs (your child

doesn't need a diagnosis to attend). 

We will be joined by reps from Somerset Parent

Carer Forum. We hope that these groups will be

a place to meet other parents and share

experiences.

Thurlbear CofE Primary

School

Wednesday 25th June

9:30 to 11:00


